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  Reading Alfresco!  
 

Sophie from McCarthy Class had the great idea of setting up a 
place for children to read outside at lunchtime. We sourced a 
wide range of books to suit all the children’s preferences and 
Grainger kindly supplied some picnic rugs.  
It really is proving quite popular and wonderful to see children 
engrossed in books by themselves or reading to each other.  
 
  
 
 

                    
Book Recommendations 

 

‘Books for Topics’ have updated their recommended booklists which always contain some fantastic reads! 
If you’re looking for some new ideas on books for your child to read or for you to share as a family, take a 
look at the website! To make searching easy, books are organised into ages, year groups and topics. You 
might be interested in:                           
                                           first chapter books                                                               books about Queen Elizabeth 
II 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                 top notch non-fiction 
 
                                                                                                                                
                                                                                                                                          
                                                                                                                                    
                                                                                                                     https://www.booksfortopics.com/ 
 

Birthday Books 
 

Parents often ask if they can bring cakes 
or sweets to school for their child’s 
birthday. As we need to be careful of 
allergies, this is not possible. An 
alternative idea was suggested by a 
parent which was donating a book to 
your child’s class on their birthday. It 
could be your child’s favourite book 
and you or they could write a message 
inside the front cover as a memory.  
 

The Reading Awards for consistent reading will be 
given out this week. It is so important for all children 
to read regularly at home in addition to in school.  
 

 Superstar 
Readers 

Check your 
doorstep on Friday 
27th May! There is 
a Superstar Reader 
nominated in 
every class at the 
end of each half 
term. Who  
will it be  
next? 

https://www.booksfortopics.com/

